

International Secretariat Alt-Moabit 96 10559 Berlin, Germany Tel: +49 30 34 38 200 Fax: +49 30 34 70 39 12 ti@transparency.org www.transparency.org

Ms. Karen Heilmann Lennert – Chair Transparency International Greenland Greenland

06 July 2022

Subject: Letter of Confirmation of Accreditation

Dear Ms. Heilmann Lennert,

We are pleased to inform you that, following consideration of the recommendation of the Membership Accreditation Committee (MAC), the TI Board of Directors has decided to reconfirm your Chapter's status as an accredited National Chapter of Transparency International pursuant to the terms of TI's "National Chapter Accreditation Policy". This decision is under the understanding that your Chapter agrees to the content of this letter and the attached Accreditation Agreement.

Transparency International Greenland will therefore continue as a fully accredited National Chapter of Transparency International, enjoying all the rights and privileges of a Member of TI under the TI Charter.

We also are pleased to acknowledge that your Chapter continues to make a significant contribution to the TI Movement in your country and that the Movement is truly grateful to you and your colleagues for that.

To further improve your Chapter's performance, your Chapter is:

- Asked to create and publish CVs/biographies, in addition to the current registers of interest, of all Board members within 6 months and to update the registers of interest at least once a year.
- Asked to introduce a limit to the number of terms Board members can serve in addition to the current limit for the Chair of the Board.
- Asked to continue its efforts to further strengthen gender diversity in the Board.
- Encouraged to expand its membership, especially regarding individual members, in line with current strategic plans.
- Encouraged to increase funding diversification.

Delia Ferreira Rubio

Sincerely yours,

Chair, Board of Directors